December 13, 1957

Curry and Binkley
915 N. Alameda St.
Carlsbad, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Curry,

This will aclknowledge receipt of form C-102, on your
Curry and Binkley, Murry leass, Well No. 1, in Unit N,lot
1, Sec 1-21S-27B.

It will be O.K., to commence fishing, and if successful
to deepen the well to 1250'., If you deepen the well, please

contact this office before plugging, as your proposed plugging
program you submit to this office is not satisfactery,

Yours very truly,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

M. L. Armstrong,
Supervisor, District No. 2
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